Planning application comment was submitted on the11 August 2024 17:24 PM
The following is a comment on application P241582/F by Peter Antonius

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: 1. Warren Lane is far too steep and narrow to accommodate the huge earthworks required to create
the proposed entrance. The earthworks will create steep adjacent banks to the new access and further surface
water run off adding to an already problematic drainage issue in the lane. The 'porous surface' specified does not
say what it actually is. Any granular surface material will undoubtably migrate towards the lane causing potentially
hazardous skidding by vehicles slowing downhill.

2.The removal of the established ancient hedgerow line needs also be to be considered.

3.There is already perfectly good access to the field.

4.The size of machinery shown on the application seems totally unjustified for the size of the plot and turning in
and out would be problematic given the narrowness of the lane

5.1t will also leave a huge scar on the pastureland

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Peter
Last name: Antonius
Postcode: HR97LW

Address: The Furze, Aston Crews, HR9 7LW
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: improved lane drainage and urgent pot hole repairs

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=241582

Form reference: FS-Case-637820459



